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5th March 2020
Dear Parents,

We hope you all had an enjoyable half term break! The children have been very busy over the past few days settling back into school and they have been enjoying our new theme ‘On the Farm.’ We have just a few notices and dates for your information…
Farm Visit
As you are aware from the letter we sent out before the half term break, we will be welcoming Little Barn Mobile Farm next week. The Farm has changed the date of the visit from Wednesday 11th March to Friday 13th March due to a double booking. Children can wear their own appropriate clothes on this day that will be suitable for working outdoors for the duration of the morning (e.g. comfortable trousers, joggers, leggings, own t-shirts, sweaters, jackets etc). Please ensure that your child also has ‘weather appropriate’ outer clothing on this day. If your child does not have a pair of wellingtons in school, please send a pair in as the children will be wearing them when they attend the farm session. If you haven’t already done so, please return the ‘slip’ that was included on the letter. Thank you.
‘Dippy’ Visit

As you are aware from our previous letter, our visit to visit Dippy the Diplodocus at Number One Riverside in Rochdale is planned for Monday 23rd March 2020. If you haven’t already done so, please return the consent slip that was attached to the letter as soon as possible. Thank you.

EYFS Parent’s Meetings

Our Parents meetings will be held on Tuesday 31st March 2020 (1pm-2.40pm) and Wednesday 1st April 2020 (3.30pm – 6pm). Appointments will be available in ten minute slots. ‘Sign up’ sheets will be available from next Monday (9th March 2020) in our outdoor area.
Easter Holiday

School closes for the Easter break on Wednesday 8th April 2020 and re-opens on Monday 20th April 2020.

Our Curriculum Overview ‘What I am Learning’ is on the reverse of this letter. If you have any questions or queries, please pop in and speak to a member of staff.

Many thanks for your continued support,

The Reception team
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